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1.     Resignation of Personnel 

The Superintendent received a letter from Stephanie Pragides, instructional aide, 

regarding her resignation effective the end of the 2018-19 school year. 

 

Recommendation: 

That the Board of Education accept the resignation of Stephanie Pragides, 

instructional aide, effective the end of the 2018-19 school year.   

 
2. Employment of Educational Support Personnel 

It is being recommended to hire James Nichin for the position of instructional aide at 

Pleasantdale Elementary School.   

 

 Recommendation: 

That the Board of Education approve the hiring of James Nichin as elementary 

instructional aide effective April 1, 2019 at a rate of $14.73 per hour/6.75 hours 

a day. 

 
3.    Dismissal Educational Support Personnel for Reasons other than Reduction in  

Force 

That the Board of Education adopt a Resolution of Dismissal of Educational Support 

Personnel Employees for Reasons Other Than Reduction in Force. 

 

Recommendation: 

That the Board of Education adopt a Resolution of Dismissal of Educational 

Support Personnel Employees for Reasons other Than Reduction in Force at 

the close of the 2018-19 school year for Patricia Gully and Gina Czerniak. 

         

4.    Dismissal/Non-Reemployment of Part-time Educational Support Personnel 

       That the Board of Education adopt a Resolution of Honorable Dismissal of Part-time 

       Educational Support Personnel Employees. 

 

Recommendation: 

That the Board of Education adopt a Resolution of Honorable Dismissal of 

Part-time Educational Support Personnel Employees at the close of the 2018-19 

school year for part-time instructional aide: Kristyn Lisowski. 

 

 

 

 


